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MEMORANDUM 

 

February 20, 2019 

 

To:   Housing Clients 

 

From:  Hobbs, Straus, Dean & Walker, LLP 

   

Re: HUD Re-opens Application Process for FY2018 ICDBG; New Deadline of 

March 20, 2019; No Need to Resubmit if You Have Already Applied 

 

 On February 20, 2019, HUD Office of Native American Programs announced that 

it is reissuing the NOFA for the Indian Community Development Block Grant program 

(FR-6200-N-23) to receive additional applications until March 20, 2019. HUD stated that 

eligible applicants that did not submit an application under the original announcement 

that closed on January 7, 2019 will have the opportunity to submit applications during 

this time.  

 

Applicants who previously submitted an application under the original 

announcement may submit another application. However, resubmission is not required.  

 

HUD will only evaluate the last submission received by Grants.gov before the 

deadline, regardless of whether the application was submitted is under the original 

announcement or this reissued NOFA. The language and requirements remain the same 

as the original announcement with the exception of project start and end dates (see 

Section II.D of the new NOFA). 

 

Here is the information from the notice sent out by HUD ONAP: 
 

Note:  Applications are due March 20, 2019 

  

Funding Opportunity Number: FR-6200-N-23 

            Funding Opportunity Title: Community Development Block Grant Program for 

Indian Tribes and Alaska Native Villages 

            CFDA Number: 14.862 

            CFDA Title: Indian Community Development Block Grant Program 

            Opening Date: Feb 19, 2019 

            Closing Date: Mar 20, 2019 

  

The full “opportunity package” can be found online at:  

 

https://www.grants.gov/view-opportunity.html?dpp=1&oppPkgId=248503  
 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__Grants.gov&d=DwQGAg&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=QwSyzhcd9rjzbNLbGk4AhbTHeHUUaoviNYtcrvHGZlw&m=Wo3Bh5GzYFc7Bq77TeJJhL57n5jyyDMTof6PrhEyoVg&s=duTGd4uGHY1X8gRa73t0068iRXIzs7ER7O6q-TXTQ2s&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.grants.gov_view-2Dopportunity.html-3Fdpp-3D1-26amp-3BoppPkgId-3D248503&d=DwQGAg&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=QwSyzhcd9rjzbNLbGk4AhbTHeHUUaoviNYtcrvHGZlw&m=Wo3Bh5GzYFc7Bq77TeJJhL57n5jyyDMTof6PrhEyoVg&s=_1eHArk6s5Cb6P9I6u9sXqYPfdmQKKootEyoALr4QRY&e=
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For additional information on the ICDBG program (including 2018 NOFA 

training) you can go to the ONAP Codetalk Website at: 

 

Indian Community Development Block Grant Program (ICDBG) - Grants | HUD.gov  

 

 

If you have any questions regarding this memo, please contact Ed Clay Goodman 

at (503) 242-1745, or by email at egoodman@hobbsstraus.com.  

 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.hud.gov_program-5Foffices_public-5Findian-5Fhousing_ih_grants_icdbg&d=DwMFAg&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=impnRA7I9WRwYrIQhoJ3jC0kfCk7ZN9ymJrl-z1fO-Q&m=V_UC5P49LbBj9TisJkrfV28p8MwZcM8pJ6mDuFN6jyQ&s=68k37ZmIklUpcmyz3pBCOeCjWqsZfCCkFDHufXIj3Bw&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.hud.gov_program-5Foffices_public-5Findian-5Fhousing_ih_grants_icdbg&d=DwMFAg&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=impnRA7I9WRwYrIQhoJ3jC0kfCk7ZN9ymJrl-z1fO-Q&m=V_UC5P49LbBj9TisJkrfV28p8MwZcM8pJ6mDuFN6jyQ&s=68k37ZmIklUpcmyz3pBCOeCjWqsZfCCkFDHufXIj3Bw&e=
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